

## Dunedin Highland Middle School

70 Patricia Ave., Dunedin, FL 34698 Ph: 727-469-4112 Fax 727-469-4115 www.dunedin-ms.pinellas.k12.fl.us

Mr. Brandon Glenn, Principal Ms. Joanna Bernal, AP, Mrs. Erika Sun, AP, Mr. William Muhlstadt, AP

Dear Highlander Families, welcome back to an Exciting New School Year!

I hope this letter finds you rested, recharged, and ready for the start of an amazing school year. On behalf of the entire Dunedin Highland Middle School team, it is my pleasure to welcome you back to school for another amazing school year!

As we prepare to open our doors for another year of learning and growth, I want to express how excited we are to see our hallways and classrooms filled with the energy, curiosity, and enthusiasm that make Dunedin Highland Middle School such a special place.

This year, we will continue to remain "All In" while also continuing to build on our commitment to high academic excellence, meaningful relationships, and a safe, inclusive environment where every student can thrive. To our returning families, thank you for your continued trust and collaboration. To those who are new to our community, we extend a warm welcome! You are now part of the Highlander family!

Please mark your calendars for our upcoming events:

- August 8th Meet the Teacher (1:15-3:15)
  - o 6th grade families (1:15-2:15)
  - o 7th & 8th grade families (2:15-3:15)
- August 11<sup>th</sup> First Day of School
- September 18th Open House

Together, let's make this school year a time of growth, discovery, and success for every student. Thank you for your partnership and for entrusting us with your scholar's education. I look forward to seeing everyone soon.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please don't hesitate to contact our main office at (727) 469-4112 or visit our school website.

Warm regards,

Brandon Glenn

**Principal** 

Dunedin Highland Middle School